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“The Star Spangled Banner” 
Bicentennial Celebration  

1814 – 2014 
 

In commemoration of Francis Scott Key’s poem,                                        

‘Defence of Fort McHenry’, written on           

September 14, 1814, 

 which became our National Anthem 

      
Saturday, September 13, 2014  2:00 P.M. 

on the Museum lawn    
 

With the participation of  
Lincoln Park City Officials, The Honor Guard of  B.V. Goodell VFW Post 552,               

American Legion Post 67, students from the Lincoln Park Public Schools,                                  
& the High School Marching Band, and others 

(subject to change) 

Lincoln Park Historical Society & Museum  
 

O !  
Say can 
you  
see,  
by the 
dawn’s 
early 
light… 

by the 
dawn’s early  
light …. 

 

On the weekend of 
September 13 and 14th, a 
historic 38-star flag from 
1877, with its distinctive 
gold fringe, will be on one-
time only display.   This 
flag, from the museum’s 
collections, was a gift from 
Richard and Esther Davis 
in 1976, the year of the U.S. 
Bicentennial.  The flag will 
be completely unfurled and 
on view from 1pm to 4pm 
on both days.  A very 
unique chance to see one of 
our rarely viewed artifacts.                    


